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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 3rd March 2023 
Dear All, 
 
An absolutely fabulous morning on Tuesday as the children delighted in finding out about and exploring 
the vast array of farm machinery that filled our car park. Thank you so much to all of out parents, families 
and friends who sacrificed their morning to bring their machinery along and with it too bring such joy to all 
of our pupils. We are so lucky to have such a supportive community. 
 
Great fun today to see so many fantastic costumes for our world book day celebrations. Please do 
remember that our school book week along with the Scholastic Book Fair will be in the week commencing 
13th March. The children will enjoy many exciting reading themed activities throughout the week which will 
culminate in a ‘Red Nose’ Day Celebration on Friday 17th March… Please see a letter from Sapphire Class 
below. 
 
A busy week on the sporting front. Monday saw our Year 5 and 6 Netball team winning brilliantly against 
Sherborne Primary, whilst our Year 4 and 5 football team (all except one of whom were Year 4) showed 
great spirit in defeat to an all Year 5 Sherborne Primary Team. On Wednesday, we entered two Year 3 and 
4 hockey teams into the Sherborne area tournament held at Sherborne Girls’ School. Everyone played 
excellently with one of our teams winning the whole tournament. 
 
Finally, as you are aware, this term’s parent consultations are happening on 15th and 16th March from 2pm 
– 6pm. Bookings go live on Monday morning at 8.30. Please contact the office on Monday if you have any 
issues with the booking procedure.  
 
Have a lovely weekend,       
 
Nigel 
 
Announcement from Sapphire Class 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We would like to announce an upcoming charity event at All Saints school. On the 17th March (Red Nose Day) we are 
inviting the whole school to join us in supporting Sapphires chosen charity: Young Minds. 
 
Young Minds are the UK's leading charity fighting for children and young people's mental health and their vision is a 
world where no young person feels alone with their mental health. 
 
The whole school will be taking it in turns running around our daily mile track. This means that our track will be 
continuously ran on all day. Wow! That has taken some organising! 
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All we are asking it that your child comes to school on the 17th March wearing bright, colourful, home clothes as well 
as trainers - they may wish to have funky hair, face glitter or even dress up as the opposite gender - for a small 
donation to our charity.  
 
We appreciate times are hard at the moment but even a small monetary donation can go along way when it's added 
to others. 
 
Kindest regards, 
Sapphires Class. 
 
 
Key Dates 
10th March & 21st March: - Bikeability Course for years 4, 5 & 6 
13th – 17th March - Book Week with a Book Fair (14th-17th) 
14th March  - Mother’s Day Pop-Up Shop 
15th & 16th March - Spring Term Parent Consultation (details to follow) 
17TH March  - Red Nose Day 
21st March - Class Photos 
24th March - Farm Animal Event 
29th March - Sign Up Concert for Years 5 & 6 
31st March   - Easter Service at 10am 

27th April   - Reception Height and Weight Measurements 

5th May   - King’s Coronation Celebrations 

7th – 9th July   - Year 5 Sleepover 

 

Key Year 6 Dates 

9th – 12th May   - KS2 SATs 

22nd – 24th May  - Year 6 Residential 

12th July   - Year 6 Performance 

19th July   - Leavers Service 


